
Alumni Awards/Homecoming Program 2014
Information for Award Recipients and Guests

Saturday, September 27, 2014
10 a.m. to noon

Matthaei Physical Education Center

Reservations are complimentary for you and three guests. You may make 
reservations for your guests by contacting me directly at joye.clark@wayne.edu or 
(313) 577-2161. Additional guests may make reservations at 
specialevents.wayne.edu/2014-homecoming-and-alumni-awards or call 
877-WSU-ALUM.  The cost is $15 per adult and $5 per child. 

Parking is complimentary in lot 50, which is located at the Matthaei Physical 
Education Center off of Warren Avenue.

The awards program will begin promptly at 10:30 a.m.; awards to be presented 
include Distinguished Alumni (2), Recent Alumni (1), Homer D. Strong (1) and 
Faculty Service (1).  Each recipient is invited to make brief acceptance remarks (two
to three minutes).  The program emcee will be Ty Stevenson, Executive Director of 
the Alumni Association.  President M. Roy Wilson has been invited as the guest 
speaker. 

A brunch will be served before and after the program. A photographer will be 
present to take individual and group photos during and after the ceremony.

The homecoming game follows the awards program and begins at noon.  As part 
of the celebration and recognition of your accomplishments, you will be recognized 
on the football field during halftime.  While you wait to be recognized on the 
field, you and your small group of guests can wait in President Wilson’s Tailgate Tent
(inside the stadium entrance.) Tickets to the game, VIP passes to the tailgate tent 
and directions will be provided to you at the award ceremony. 

Hotel Reservations are for Friday, September 26, 2014, at the Courtyard Detroit 
Downtown at 333 East Jefferson Avenue, Detroit Michigan 48226, 313-222-7700. 
Reservation number 89160121.  

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact Joye Clark 
at Alumni House at 313-577-2161.  Please feel free to share this information with 
your guests
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